
Protecting our communities together

South Forum

Date: 21st October 2010



Data Protection notice

When discussing members of the public, all agencies 
and individuals will agree to respect their 

confidentiality. The disclosure of information outside 
this meeting, should not occur unless there is a legal 

basis for a disclosure.



PACT Priorities

There were no priorities raised at the last 
forum.



Community Priorities

• Warwickshire Police is obliged to protect communities from harm
in line with the ‘Police Priorities’.  

• This may mean that in exceptional circumstances SNT officers 
may be required to work on other policing priorities. 

• If this happens there will be a need to re-negotiate priorities.  
This will be done in liaison with the Chair and the panel. 
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South Forum ASB comparison 2008/09 – 2009/10
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ASB – Coleshill
During September three locations were identified as causing 

problems.

1) High St., this was alcohol related.

2) Waste land being used as dens.

3) Stones being thrown across Parkfield Rd.



Operation providing the following actions:-
1) Increased high profile patrols in areas concerned, utilising PCSOs

and Specials.

2) Residents encouraged to report incidents of ASB.

3) Ensure that complaints were genuine and not one of intolerance.

4) Details of all involved in ASB to be recorded.

5) Positive action to be taken, including evidence gathering for 
Antisocial Behaviour Contracts (ABCs) and ASBOs.

As a result of the above issues at all three locations have been
dramatically reduced.



Other Work
•The newly erected fencing and extending of plots around the allotments at 
Bretts Hall, which the residents have been waiting for has been completed.  
Although initial damage was caused, the youths responsible are being dealt 
with by way of Restorative Justice.

•A Domehawk camera has been installed at Gun Hill.  Help combat 
nuisance bikes and ASB.

•The Fire/Community safety day held in Arley on 29th September.  It was 
held to be a successful day from Fire Services point of view. In addition 
several people signed up for NHW, whilst a bouncy castle used by kids etc.

• As part of a force wide initiative to reduce injury RTCs all schools in the 
area are currently being visited at drop off / pick up times to enforce 
seatbelts and child seat offences.



Excellent arrest by PC Allen, (reactive) of a North Warks male wanted in 
connection with a number of offences of fraud and theft throughout 
Midlands (2 offences North Warks) and South Wales. 
PC Beaty has detected 9 offences ranging from criminal damage, theft to 
harassment.

6 x FPN issued re parking in area of High St., Coleshill.

Following spate of number plate thefts in Coleshill area, initiative 
developed. This involved increased patrols of car parks and distribution 
of number plate screws. Incidents have since ceased.

Visits to schools in relation to Halloween / Bonfire Night. These in 
particular are aimed at reducing incidents of ASB.



Community Safety    
day- Sep 29th
Police, Fire and rescue, Neighbourhood watch, North Warwickshire Borough 
Council, Community Safety Partnership

Issue Action to be taken
Groups of Young people Investigations into how the youth club can be 

financially supported
Nothing /

Motorcycles Residents encouraged to report issues to the Police 
reporting card provided.

Traffic-speeding Residents encouraged to report issues to the Police 
reporting card provided. Community speedwatch
promoted.

Traffic parking PCSO to investigate

Concerns about drugs Raise awareness about local support services and 
residents encouraged to report issues to the Police 
reporting card provided.



What changes would make you feel safer?

•30% said Nothing would make them feel safer

•20% more activities for young people

•Other suggestions included, speed calming, CCTV, visible 
policing, safer park including lights, security devices inc UV pens.
How safe do you feel 1= not safe 5= very safe

Residents safety score ranged between 3&5 with an 

average of 4.3 (they feel SAFE)



New Anti-social 
behaviour  co-ordinator

Ron Drake has retired as Sergeant for the Coleshill area.

Ron has successfully been recruited to the externally funded 
post of ASB co-ordinator.

The post is hosted by the Police, funded through the 
Community Safety Partnership from the Area Based grant. 

Aim to proactively address ASB and engage with young 
people.

The post has arisen from combing the externally funded;

•part-time ASB Co-ordinator role hosted by the Police &

•part-time youth engagement officer hosted by NWBC.



Warwickshire Police 150plus Programme – Update.
Our current target is to further reduce our operating budget by £5.7m in 
this financial year (10/11) and £13.4m in total within three years. 
Additional savings as a result of the Government’s Comprehensive 
Spending Review (to be announced) will further increase the challenge 
on the service.

Rationalisation at senior management level to take place as a result of 
restructure.

Police Authority are considering all options. These include collaboration 
and partnership working with other forces. Merger with other forces not 
under consideration.

No decision regarding work force numbers will be made until the outcome 
of the Comprehensive Spending Review is known.



Continued
Hours of opening for front enquiry counters at both Atherstone and 
Coleshill stations have been changed. They are both now open 8a–4p 
Monday to Friday.

Safer Neighbourhood Teams will continue to be based in local 
stations to ensure communities are protected from harm.



Thank you for your time.

Please contact the team should you have any queries 
or concerns.

Tel: [02476483554]

Email: nws.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

Web: www.safer-neighbourhoods.co.uk/nws


